Planning Department

South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

5 April 2022

RE: Planning Application by Garyaron Homes

Dear Sir/Madam,

As the owner of the property, Broomhill Road, Tallaght, Dublin 24, D24 XA52 and Unit 51,
Broomhill Road, Tallaght Dublin 24, D24E124 being the lands for which Garyaron Homes
intends to apply for permission for development and as outlined in the attached plans and
particulars by John Fleming Architects, I hereby confirm that I consent to the making of the
planning application insofar as it relates to lands within my control.

Yours sincerely,

Austin MacHale

For and on behalf of
MacHale Plant Hire Limited



